
 

 

 
 
Dear Board members, 
 
I am writing you to voice my concerns with your increase of water exports from the Merced, Stanislaus 
and Tuolumne Rivers.  I would hope that the board could look into other options that would have less 
impact on the San Joaquin valley economy than the current proposal. There are a lot of resident and 
businesses that  depend on the water in the San Joaquin valley locally. Care and concern should be given 
to our community when stripping away our water rights.  
 
Yours Truly 
 
Lyecc Williams 
1765 Fairway Oaks Court 
Ripon, Ca 95368 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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